From: Jack Lix

To: Wheeler, Mayor; Commissioner Ryan Office; Commissioner Hardesty; Commissioner Mapps; Commissioner Rubio;
Council Clerk — Testimony

Subject: Please protect our greenspace

Date: Tuesday, June 22, 2021 9:38:57 PM

The South Park Blocks are an incredible gem with the magnificent old canopy of trees. These
trees should be well maintained. Please vote no on the SPB Master Plan when it comes to City
Council July 7th, unless it can be fignificantly revised.

Separate from the Master Plan both:

1) the Tree Succession Plan (so a maintenance plan and environmental impact analysis can be

included!) and

2) the Green Loop to allow separate processes for those major projects.

They are too important to be buried in this Master Plan.

Thank you for doing what you can to save the trees we have, add trees in the most vulnerable
communities, and advocating for non vehicle traffic in nearby areas in a way that won't damage
existing healthy trees.

Sincerely,
Jack Brix

5925 N Delaware Ave
Portland, OR 97217
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